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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Coil Construction welcomes new project manager 

COLUMBIA, MO (August 22, 2018) - Coil Construction is pleased to announce 
the addition of a new member to its team, Nicklas Timberlake, P.E. A certified 
professional engineer, Nick joins the Coil team as a project manager. 

As project manager, Timberlake will work directly with clients, and manage 
budgets and schedules throughout all phases of each construction project. 

Timberlake was born and raised in Columbia. He attended the University of 
Arkansas in Fayetteville, where he earned his degree in civil engineering. His 
previous experience includes working as a project manager at a natural gas 
company and as a design engineer at a civil engineering firm. Timberlake’s 
extensive experience in working with site design, storm water management, and 
public utilities offers Coil Construction more in-house expertise in the planning 
stages of a development project. 

Established in 1975, Coil Construction specializes in institutional, retail, 
professional, industrial, and healthcare construction throughout the Midwest, 
with an emphasis on construction projects in Missouri. 
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